From: Sheila Konczewski [mailto:Sheilak@baptisthealth.net]
Sent: Friday, January 16, 2015 1:41 PM

To: vickyfay@terranova.net

Subject: Mariners Hospital Health Fair

Vicky,

Mariners would love to have Key Largo Fire Rescues/EMS at this year’s health fair,
scheduled for Saturday, February 28 from 9 a.m. to noon.

As you’ll recall from last year, we provide booth space, tables and chairs — at no charge.

If you opt to join us again, vendor registration starts at 8 a.m., Saturday, February 28.
You will receive your booth number and location at the registration desk. Please have
your area ready for health fair attendees no later than 8:45 a.m. and ensure someone
remains at your table until the fair concludes at noon.

The event will be advertised in the local newspapers. If you would like to participate,
please take a moment to complete and fax back the enclosed registration form to 305-
434-1581 by Friday, January 30. You can also e-mail the completed form to

sheilak@baptisthealth.net.

If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to call me at 305-434-1020. | look forward to
hearing from you.

Sheila



